
Port Isaac Academy 
Friday 31st January 2025 

 A New Way of Looking at Attendance 
At Port Isaac Academy, we’re excited to share a fresh perspective on attendance! Below, you’ll find infographics for each class,            
showcasing attendance for the whole academic year so far and this past week (Friday 31st January – Thursday 6th February). 
 
We are thrilled to celebrate the successes of so many of our pupils, especially those who have reached the blue zone with excellent          
attendance of 98–100%. Your commitment to ensuring your children attend school every day is making a huge difference—thank you for 
helping to prevent lost learning. 
 
Why does attendance matter? 
Every day counts! Regular attendance ensures that children don’t miss out on valuable learning opportunities, building resilience and skills 
for their future success. Let’s continue working together to keep attendance strong and celebrate the achievements of all our pupils. 
 
Year to Date               Week to View 31st Jan—6th Feb 

Thank you for your ongoing support, 
Emma Williams 
Head Teacher 
 



Port Isaac Academy 
Week to View from Monday 10th February 2025 

 

When Activity Location Who Parent Action 

Monday  

10th 

• Whole School PE Kit Day 
• DT Coaching Lunchtime 

Sports Club 

• Number Day 
DRESS UP FOR DIGITS 

In School 
 
 

Whole School Number themed Outfit-which will also 
allow them to participate in their PE 
Lesson! 

Parent Maths Meeting 2:50pm 

Tuesday  

11th 

Yoga Club 

 

Arts & Craft Club 

School 

 

School 

Miss Waters EYFS/

KS1 

Miss Young KS2 

 

Wednesday 

12th 

Whole School PE Kit Day School Whole School Your child needs to wear their PE Kit to 
school. 

Thursday  

13th 

Computing Club School Mrs Williams KS2  

Friday  

14th 

Last day of Half Term    



Port Isaac Academy 

Congratulations to our certificate winners this week 

 Stars of the Week English Stars Maths Stars 
Perfect   

Presentation 
Seals, 

Pups & 

Nippers 
Danny Sadie Ivan Morwenna 

Puffins Joe Luna Josie Jessica 

Dolphins Sammy Barney Florence Dylan S 

Port Isaac Academy 
Friday 7th February 2025 

Number Day at Port Isaac Academy Monday 10th February– Dress Up for Digits 
We are excited to take part in an annual Number Day on Monday 10th February. Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring 
about a positive 'can-do' attitude towards it.  
Pupils at Port Isaac, from Nursery to Year 6, will be taking part in a Maths-themed day; including problem solving challenges, TTRS competi-
tions and maths story books.  
We will also be taking part in Dress up for Digits. All pupils are asked to wear an item of clothing with a number on it (football shirt, cap, net-
ball shirt or even a onesie!). Or get even more creative by dressing in a maths or numbers theme – you can get lots of ideas online! 
Parents/carers are invited to a maths meeting at 2.50pm to find out how we teach maths, how to support at home and how we need to 
work in a partnership to help make our children marvellous mathematicians.  


